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Happy New Year to all of our students and families! We hope you had a fabulous Christmas 
break and the opportunity to spend quality tome with family and friends.  

 Dates to Remember 

Welcome back! We hope  our families had a wonderful holiday season and have 
welcomed the start to 2025. The weeks leading up to the break were full of excitement 

with holiday activities. Thank you everyone for your support !  With January upon us, we 
would like to remind  parents to ensure that their children are dressed appropriately for 

the cold weather.  On behalf of  the Coalbanks Staff,  we would like to wish you a 
Happy New Year! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

6 — Classes resume 

7 — Mary Brown’s hot lunch orders opens in School Cash Online 

14—Mary Brown’s hot lunch orders close through School Cash Online at 11:00pm 

15—6:00pm School Council Meeting in the Commons Area 

17—Spirit Day-Beach Day 

20—Coalbanks school registrations open for the 2025-2026 school year 

20—Grades 1 to 5 registration opens 

21—Mary Brown’s hot lunch KB, KD and Grade 1 

22—Mary Brown’s hot lunch KA, KC and 
Grade 2/3 

25—Mary Brown’s hot lunch Grade 4/5 

28—February hot lunch available to purchase 

31—NO School 

 

Attendance Reporting 

We are experiencing an increased      
number in unreported absences.                              

Please remember to use the                            
SafeArrival parent portal to report    

your child’s absence                                                  
or call 1-866-879-1041 

https://cb.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/safe-arrival




Parent Council 
School Council Meeting: Our next meeting is on January 15th at 6:00 pm in the school     
Commons Area, please join us. We look forward to seeing you there! 

January’s hot lunch will be provided by Mary Brown’s on January 21, 22 & 23. Please check 
what day your child’s hot lunch is on.  All orders must be made through School Cash Online,       
between January 7 and January 14 by 11:00pm. – no late orders can be accepted. 

 

Learning Commons 
 
 
 
 
A note from Mrs. Wright:  

Hey parents and guardians! I hope you had a Happy Winter break!   

I wanted to take a moment to praise the Coalbanks parents for how kind and responsible 
your students are! They take great care of the learning commons space and the materials. 

Please give your kiddos a pat on the back for making it a great year!  

Coalbanks Reading award club is going to be starting in the new year! We will be reading 
nominees of the ‘Young Readers Choice Award’ until the month of April, then voting on 

our favorite! This club will be open to students in grade 4/5. To view the nominees, go 
to:  YRCA – Young Reader’s Choice Award | Edmonton Public Library  

Permission forms will go out when we return from winter break.    

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Wright at:                              
Abigail.wright@lethsd.ab.ca or 403-394-9076.    

Registration 

Registration for the 2025-2026 school year, 

Kindergarten to grade 5 starts on Monday January 20th 

All registration forms are digital and can be accessed in your power 
school account and new students forms are available on the         

Coalbanks website 

https://lethbridge.schoolcashonline.com/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.epl.ca%2Fyrca%2F%23nominees&data=05%7C02%7CChar.Taylor%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C86adde857efa4835ccce08dd1ed35c16%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C638700615298246353%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
mailto:Abigail.wright@lethsd.ab.ca
https://cb.lethsd.ab.ca/

